
 
 

 

 

 

Board of Education Report: Physical Therapy Agreement  

To:   Dr. Kent Mutchler, Superintendent  

   Board of Education  

From:   Todd Latham, Assistant Superintendent – Business Services 

Date:    Wednesday, June 7, 2023 

Meeting:  Monday, June 12, 2023 

 

Agenda Item:   Physical Therapy Agreement 

Policy Reference:    4:60 – Purchases and Contracts  

 

All purchases and contracts shall be entered into in accordance with State law and should support a recognized 

District function or purpose as well as provide for good quality products and services at the lowest cost, with 

consideration for service, reliability, and delivery promptness, and in compliance with State law.  

The Business Office recommends the Board accept the Services Agreement with ATI Physical Therapy to 

continue to provide services to our athletes. The contract recommendation is for a two-year agreement. 

ATTACHMENT(S): ATI Services Agreement 
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